
City of Ingleside 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

CITY OF INGLESIDE  

CITY COUNCIL 

The City Council of the City of Ingleside, Texas, will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 

August 30, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. and Tuesday, September 13, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the City 

Council Chambers of the Ingleside City Hall at 2671 San Angelo, Ingleside, Texas, for 

the purpose of receiving citizen input into the Fiscal Year 2023 Proposed Budgets for the 

City of Ingleside and the Ingleside Development Corporation and the City’s property tax 

rate. 

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes 

than last year's budget by $1,175,475 (11.40%) and of 

that amount $347,579 is property tax revenue to be raised 

from new property added to the tax roll this year. 

The public is invited and welcomed to attend the public hearing in person and may submit 

oral comments on this matter.  Oral and written comments on this matter may be 

submitted in accordance with the City of Ingleside’s Ordinance 2020-02 for public 

participation within public meetings posted on the City’s website in the Code of 

Ordinances. 

A copy of the Fiscal Year 2023 Proposed Budget is available in City Hall and on the City’s 

website at www.inglesidetx.gov. 

The meeting can be viewed live on the City’s website and will be archived on the City’s 

website for on demand viewing.  Please feel free to contact City Hall at 361-776-2517 if 

you need additional information on this matter. 

This is to certify that I, Ruby Mowles, posted this Legal Notice by 4:59 p.m. on 

August 17, 2022, on the bulletin board located at the entrance of Ingleside City Hall, 2671 

San Angelo, Ingleside, Texas. 

 

 

        _________________________ 

        Ruby Mowles, City Secretary 

 

http://www.inglesidetx.gov/

